
PARISH LIFE ISO
This week, before their return to onsite learning, the 
children of St Therese’s primary school marked the 
Feast of our patron St Therésè with some special 
remote-learning activities. 
‘The significance of celebrating her life and legacy 
as a school community, before we all return to 
school on Monday, is something that brings me 
great joy.’ said principal Michael Di Nuzzo.  
Friday’s school programme began with an online 
Para-liturgy with school leaders, staff and a special 
appearance from Fr John who talked to the children 
about St Therese, read from the Gospel of Matthew, 
and read the book Bee by Britta Teckentrup.  

Last year staff and students decorated the school 
grounds with beautiful chalk artwork in honour of 
the Feast of St Therésè. This year students were 
asked instead to create a chalk garden at the front 
of their own house. Gardens could include flowers, 
quotes or other special images that have some 
connection to St Therésè.‘We are hoping, weather 
permitting, these tribute gardens are on display all 
throughout our local community so that families can 
go for a walk later in the day and enjoy other 
student creations.’  said Mr Di Nuzzo.  
Luckily the rain held off and the kids were able to 
get outside and bring their chalk gardens to 
vibrantly colourful life.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope come across some of the beautiful tribute 
garden artwork in your neighbourhood. 

We’d love to hear what you’ve been up to in 
ISO. Email jac.radcliffe@cam.org.au to 
contribute to Parish Life in ISO 

Click on this picture to see Fr John speaking to the children  

https://www.youtube.com/embed/zGne7Trt-I8?feature=oembed

